
  

Church of the Redeemer 
8275 Meadowbridge Road  Mechanicsville, Virginia 23116 

Office: 804-746-4911 • Fax: 804-746-8657  Rectory: 804-427-6962 
Email: redeemer@churchredeemer.org  Website: www.churchredeemer.org 

 Office Hours: Mon–Fri, 8:30 am–4:30 pm   



Church of the Redeemer 
Mechanicsville, VA December 16, 2018 

ELFF (ELementary Faith Formation) Update:  This 
week’s sessions are our last before Christmas.  Please 
plan to join your child when we return on January 6 
and 7 for a special Epiphany Family Day celebration.   
Preschool Classes do not meet Dec. 23 and 30. 
 
This month’s pamphlet from Our Sunday Visitor is 
“Ten Things that Make for a Great Catholic Family”. 
This pamphlet offers tips and advice for families looking 
to grow closer spiritually. We may not be the image of 
the perfect family every day, but we are holier, indeed, 
“greater” than we think.  
 
Sunday Missals for the new liturgical year which be-
gan on the first Sunday of Advent, December 2, 2018 are 
available at the AFF table for $3 each.  
 
Little Blue Books and more Advent Reflection re-
sources are available at the AFF table. “The Word 
Among Us for Advent” and “Reflections from Pope Fran-
cis, Jesus Among Us” are $1 each.  

Jumpology Lock-In: 
Jumpology Lock-in for 
Middle & High School 
Friday, January 4-5 
11:00 PM - 7:30 AM.  

This is an overnight event.  Come and enjoy the entire 
trampoline park all night long.  Bring your favorite music 
playlist, food, sleeping bags, and your friends.  The Cost 
is $20.  We’ve reserved the whole park just for us!  You 
can sign-up on the youth table in the Commons of the 
Church or through the Sign-Up Genius on the Church of 
the Redeemer Website under the Youth Ministry tab.  
Participants need to sign a medical waiver available on 
the website and youth table.  Make sure you plan around 
lack of sleep and get your homework done!  We also 
need chaperones for the event. Contact Jonathan de 
Bernardo if you’re interested.    
 
The Diocesan Youth Conference will be held Feb. 8-
10 in downtown Richmond for 8th -12th grade youth.  In-
formation is available on the Youth Table and Redeemer 
Youth Ministry on the churches website.  This is an over-
night event.  Teens from all over the Diocese will gather 
in downtown Richmond at the Marriot. The early bird dis-
count of $145 ends Dec. 18!  Please turn in a com-
pleted application to Jonathan de Bernardo or the front 
office.  Applications are available online and on the 
Youth Table. 

Scripture Readings for Next  Week: Dec. 23, 2018 

Mi 5:1-4           Heb 10:5-10                Lk 1:39-45   

Mass Intentions for December 22/23,  2018:  

5:30 pm: Juanito Campos  
 
8:00 am: Renee Garner, Patrick O’Brien and  
  Sophie Lowry 
 
10:00 am: Tony Boccia, Sharon Cruea, and  
  Maria Volo 

Our Sick: Lauren & Lindsey Schenack, 
Bobbie Murray, Ed Kuscar, Susan Dip the 
loved ones of April Dore, Sandy and Ann 
Hare, Susan Wawrzyniak, and Mark Evans.  
Our deployed men and women: Roberto 
Fonseca    
 

Metro Richmond at Prayer:  We pray for families of 
Metropolitan Richmond:  For the care and protection of 
infants, children, and youth; and for the intimate 
knowledge that each one is a beloved child of God.   

CONFIRMATION REMINDER: 
Confirmation candidates will meet this 
Sunday, from 11:15-2:00 PM, in Genesis 
Hall B. Those with last names Ayer - 
Ellinghaus are responsible for 
refreshments. 

 
Rejoicing in God’s Forgiveness: Congratulations to 
our children who recently celebrated the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation for the first time.  Many thanks to all who 
made this possible: catechists, parents, priests, and 
music ministry.  
 

Faith Formation 

Youth Ministry 

 

Ministry Minute! Thank you so much to our hard 
working Sexton Mark who has been vigilant in making 
sure we are safe here at Redeemer.  Mark has been 
shoveling snow, spreading ice melt and making sure 
our walkways are safe to walk on.  Thank you Mark for 
all of the extra things you do here at Redeemer.   

LAST WEEK’S COLLECTION 
Fiscal Year July 1, 2018—June 30, 2019 

       Envelope Offering 12/8-9 2018: $       7,305.00 
 Loose Money Offering: $       1,793.00 
 E-Giving: $     14,192.50 
 Immaculate Conception: $          776.10 
 Christmas: $          170.00 
 Solemnity of Mary: $            20.00 
 Total Offering: $     24,256.60 
 Weekly Budget: $     14,966.67    
 Year to Date Total: $   394,328.18 
 Year to Date Budget: $   407.841.66 
 Year to Date Over (Under): $   (13,513.48) 
 Registered Families: 1295 
 Major Building Repair and Maintenance: $          539.00 
 Poor & Needy: $          155.00 
 Parishioner In Need: $            25.00 
 Archdiocese of the Military Services: $            20.00 
 Catholic Charities: $            40.00 
 Haiti: $            35.00 



Third Sunday of Advent 
 

National Homeless Persons’ Memorial Day is 
December 21st: The first day of winter and the longest 
night of the year, remember those who have passed 
while homeless and recommit to ending homelessness 
for our most vulnerable community members. http://
nationalhomeless.org/about-us/projects/memorial-day/ 

Advent/Christmas Concert:  You are once again 
invited to the  Advent/Christmas concert that has 
been rescheduled for this Sunday December 16 at noon 
in the worship space.  Featured will be: the combined 
Chidlren’s/Youth Choir, Redeemer’s Combined Adult 
Choirs, Instrumentalists, Cantors, the Redeemer Ringers, 
and some seasonal sing a-longs for everyone.  You will 
hear some familiar favorites and some new songs too!   
Come celebrate the season musically and prayerfully!   
 
Parish Reconciliation:  Please join us on Wednesday 
December 19 for our parish reconciliation service at 7pm 
in the worship space.   
 
Virginia Diner Peanut sales for Redeemer.  Please 
check it out on  www.vadinerfund.com and see the many 
choices of peanut, etc gifts to order.  These gifts are 
perfect if you have family across the miles or just like 
their products, please consider ordering from the Virginia 
Diner and 50% of the sales will come back to 
Redeemer!  Don’t forget to choose Church of the 
Redeemer as your organization.  

 
Vocation:  Do you rejoice in the Lord? Is He asking you 
to consider a vocation as a priest?  Contact the 
Vocations Office, (804) 359-5661, to speak with Fr. 
Michael Boehling or Fr. Brian Capuano; or write to 
vocations@richmonddiocese.org.  

Informal Grief Group:  Redeemer’s informal grief group 
will meet on Wednesday, January 2 to socialize, share, 
and support each other in the loss of a loved one.  This 
group 8-10 meets every other month and would like to 
welcome others to the group.  Meetings ae from 11am-
1pm in room 10 and includes a potluck lunch.  For more 
information contact Shelia Pappas 746-0795 or Shirley 
brooks 781-0630.00  
 

Human Concerns 

Liturgy 

Other / Parish News 

Catholic Heart Work-
camp: MARK YOUR CAL-
ENDARS!  Redeemer 
Youth Ministry will be par-
ticipating in the Catholic 

Heart Work Camp from June 16-22 in Virginia Beach.  
We have 12 spaces for CHWC and are recruiting Youth 
Participants & Adult Chaperones.  Registration is now 
open!  Find the link to register on the redeemer web-
site under youth ministry activities.  We are currently 
exploring other possible work-camp options as well.  If 
these dates do not work due to summer commitments 
let us know and we will work to schedule other camps.  
Service can change your life! 

Questions about Redeemer Youth Ministry?  Interest-
ed in Volunteering? Please Contact Jonathan de Bernar-
do at 703-328-9099 or email at jdebernar-
do@churchredeemer.org  and follow us on Facebook for 
events and updates @ Church of the Redeemer Youth 
Ministry (Mechanicsville, VA) and Instagram @ redeem-
able_youth_ministry 

Advent Waiting with the Flock 

“With thanksgiving, make your requests known to 
God.  Then the peace of God that surpasses all under-
standing will guard your hearts and minds in Christ Je-
sus.” 
Sheepish Question: “Here in Advent, how can my atti-
tude in prayer quell my anxieties and open me to God’s 
peace?” 

Christmas Liturgy Schedule: 
December 24, Christmas Eve—4pm*, 6pm, 10pm 
December 25, Christmas Day—10am 
*Christmas Eve mass at 4pm will take place in both gen-
esis hall and the worship space.  Mass may start a few 
minutes early in the worship space to attempt to help 
with the flow of traffic after the conclusion of masses.  
Please use the medical office buildings' parking lot for 
any overflow parking on Christmas eve.   


